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Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
 
07/08/2024 
 
Ref: Regulation 10(2)(b)(ii) of the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in 
respect of a licence review from Ashleigh Farms (Waterford) Limited for an installation 
located at Ashleigh House, Ballynameelagh, Cappagh, County Waterford, X35 T181. 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I refer to your request for further information on 3rd July. The further information is 
currently being obtained but I note that the portal is showing response as overdue since 31st 
July. The request for further information states a deadline of 8 weeks from 3rd of July, 
therefore the response is not overdue currently. I would appreciate if the portal was 
updated to reflect the requested timeline in the letter on 3rd July. 
 
In the meantime we are developing our response and intend to have submitted within the 8 
week deadline. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Ken McGrath 
Ashleigh Farms (Waterford) Limited 
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